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Principal’s Message  

 As a new principal at Windsor 
Islamic High School, it is a great 
honour to welcome the students, 
staff and parents to our school’s 
community. I have lived in Windsor 
since 2004 and I am thrilled to see 
some of the students whom I’ve 
taught in kindergarten graduating 
from grade 12 at WIHS very soon. I 
feel privileged to lead such an 
exciting and valuable school in our 
community. Windsor Islamic high 
school offers our students the best 
p o s s i b l e  o p p o r t u n i t i e s  t o 
accomplish the highest level of 
success in an Islamic and modern 
environment.  I am looking forward 
to leading a unique school year in 
service to our student, parents and 
community. 

Best regards,  
Asma Dahbour 
Principal 

September 3rd 

8:30-3:30 

( Optional) 

3:30-4:30  

Pick up your schedule , 

locker number and class-

room information from the 

school Front Desk 

Available Now 

https://wihs.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/school-calendar-2019-2020-1.pdf  

 

Please email us if your 
contact information 
has been changed.  

Read carefully all the 
WIHS rules and      

policies  
https://wihs.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Student-Parent-Handbook-2020.pdf 

September is the 

month to choose your 

clubs 

https://wihs.ca/clubs/  

Hangouts App 

• Open the app and tap +. 

• Choose WIHS to invite to 
your Hangout. 

• Send message to WIHS to save 
your invitation based on your child 
name.  

• This tool will be used for all kinds 
of the group or individual         
communication.   

 

https://wihs.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/school-calendar-2019-2020-1.pdf
https://wihs.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Student-Parent-Handbook-2020.pdf
https://wihs.ca/clubs/

